
 

Michael Phelps will attend the Capetown Aquatic Center’s grand opening 
The $19 million aquatic facility will open Oct. 31 

 
​ CAPETOWN, Fla. (Oct. 14, 2020) – Capetown has just completed the brand new 

Capetown Aquatic Center after 10 months of construction. The $19 million facility’s grand 

opening is on Saturday, Oct. 31 and Olympian Michael Phelps is expected to attend.  

​ The Capetown Aquatic Center has two pools. The first is a 50-meter Olympic-sized pool 

that is suitable for major international competitions. It also features a family pool, which is 

complete with a splash area for young children and water slides for children over four feet tall. 

The aquatic center also has a new pool maintenance building and a new administration building. 

​ Opening day is free for Capetown residents and $5 for non-Capetown residents. Normal 

operating hours and pricing will begin on Nov. 1. The new facility is located on 1256 Cape Blvd. 

in Capetown and 

About Capetown​  

​ Capetown is a city manager form of government ran by six City Council Members, a City 

Manager, and a Mayor. Capetown is home to over 375,000 residents and 625 businesses and 

includes 200 square miles of land and 60 miles of waterways. Capetown is located in Lee 

County, near Fort Myers. For more information, contact Capetown at 239-123-4567, visit the 

website or find Capetown on: Facebook, Twitter and Instagram. 

Olympian Michael Phelps (above) is the nephew of Capetown’s City Manager Hunter Sweeney 

and will perform ribbon cutting ceremony for new Capetown Aquatic Center.  
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